
For 17 years, the Charleston Gospel Choir has benefited from the generosity of audiences locally, 

nationally, and internationally in the ten countries we have visited, anchored by the ongoing support of 

patrons and congregations here in the Lowcountry. 

Our mission has been and will continue to be multicultural inclusion—bringing people together through 

the universal language of music. 

For this reason, we feel it is crucial our performances unite and not divide. We also strongly believe we 

have a responsibility to our patrons and our choral population to always showcase women in a manner 

that supports the advances of women here and around the globe. 

The recent gathering of thousands of women from every economic, educational, and political segment 

here in the U.S. demonstrated and underscored this vision and displayed a common cause—respect 

for women.  

In acknowledgement of the current climate and to ensure the collective voice of women is respected 

and heard, the Choir will do what we have always done—bring people together to honor and  

respect our mothers, sisters, aunts, and family of women in a presentation entitled  

WOMEN: Honoring Global Sisterhood. 

Through moving spirituals and gospel selections, we will honor our sisters-at-large 

and commend all women for their rock-solid integrity here and around the globe. 	

	

Dear Friend, 


